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Len Kendall

From: rachel <rdatwins@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2019 6:33 PM
To: Len Kendall
Subject: VCHOA AND GARY MEISMANN

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 
if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
I oppose Gary Meismann of Gone trucking coming to our area and starting a repair shop for semi-trucks. I have lived on 
el nino pt. for 20 years. I moved out here for the peace and quiet. Having that much traffic coming down our roads will 
damage them. People walk their dogs and ride their horses on our roads. Extra traffic will make it dangerous for animals 
and children. We enjoy our peaceful country community. Please help us keep it this way.  
Thank you  
Rachel Arguello  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


